
December
Newletter 

December has arrived in a blink of an eye and what a busy &
exciting month ahead! 

In December we will be covering letters: E,N,H. We will be reviewing
#10-15 & #15-20 as well as previous letters covered.

Hanukkah begins at sundown on Thursday December 7 so we will be
learning all about Hanukkah, learning how to play Dreidel, the

meaning of the Menorah, significant foods & the importance of why
It is celebrated. 

Our class will also be gearing up for Christmas, with many projects
and special snacks. We will learn about Christmas around the world

and how it is celebrated differently.  

 Our holiday pajama party will take place on Thursday December
21. Keep a lookout for a signup genius for our party that will go to

your emails.  Friday will be a regular school day.

Our winter break takes place from Dec. 24-Jan. 1. 

As always, any questions or concerns you can reach me via Class
Dojo or via email.

Ms. Isabella & Ms. Kelly 

Class 5 


